
THE PREZ' NOTES - APRIL 2022 
 
YahHOO We're having a meeting this month!! 
 
 
The vanDyk's are hosting. Colleen asked that those attending be vaccinated. If it looks like a nice day 
please bring your chairs as we prefer to be outside. This will take place on April 24 at the Van Dyk 
Mansion. Please confirm with Colleen if you plan to attend 250 545 6222. I'm pretty excited for us to 
return to an almost pre Covid meeting! 
 
I don't know what we will talk about? Stuff like How the Hell are you? Still own a Studebaker? Up 
coming car shows and summer meetings? Overdrive in Spokane. I'm sure we all have things to report. 
Remember I'm your local Studebaker dealer and have cars in your price range! 
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